Conciliator’s Report

28 November 2000

Since my last report to the Committee in August I have issued recommendations in respect of two conciliations – one has been followed while the other has not.

Another conciliation has been set down and yet another has been requested and a date is being arranged.

There have been four other dispute enquiries since August.

A number of complaints that the Code is not working have been referred to the Chairman.

Following the Committee’s budget decisions in September we have reorganised the management of dispute enquiries so that they are first dealt with by the Secretariat.  I become involved when conciliation is requested and even at that stage the Secretariat is now more involved in making the arrangements for the conciliation.
David Newton
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